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PLEASE NOTE. Because the COVID-19 pandemic has affected tax revenues, some Wake 
Transit investments planned for FY2021 will hold. View a list of investments recommended 
to move forward July 1 at goforwardnc.org/waketransit 
 
The COVID-19 stay-at-home orders have affected tax revenues, so the Wake Transit Work 
Plan for FY2021 is advancing cautiously and some investments will hold. Strict criteria 
including a project’s time sensitivity, transit riders’ most pressing needs and public 
comments received in January were used to decide what to move forward July 1. View 
those projects at goforwardnc.org/waketransit 
 
A new recommended FY21 Wake Transit Work Plan is available for review. Because the 
COVID-19 pandemic has affected tax revenues, some planned investments will hold. 
Projects moving forward include more service on GoRaleigh Route 21 and the next phase 
of the New Bern Avenue bus rapid transit project. Details at goforwardnc.org/waketransit 
 
 

 
 


